
 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
 

THURSDAY 22nd APRIL 2021 
 

 

Marshfield Parish Council held its Annual Parish Meeting on Thursday 22nd April 2021 via Zoom at   

7.00 p.m. 

Cllrs Present:  Cllr P Munro-Davies  Cllr G LeMasonry Cllr B Veitch 

Cllr D Brooks   Cllr H Finnegan Cllr A Christie 

   Cllr P Hogben   Cllr R Snow  Cllr  M Smith  

   Cllr S Reade   

Also present:  Ms R Hollyer +  4 local residents  

 

Apologies:  None   

 

Confirmation of previous minutes 

Minutes of the last Annual Parish Meeting in 2019 were proposed for acceptance by Cllr Veitch, seconded 

by Cllr LeMasonry, carried unanimously. 

 

Chairman’s Report 

Cllr Munro-Davies welcomed everyone to the meeting. He then presented the Chairman’s Report (copy on 

file).  

 

Parish Charity Accounts 

Accounts produced were: 

Dionysia Long’s Widow Charity – year ending 31 December 2020 

Marshfield Educational Foundation – year ending 31 December 2020 

The Crispe Almshouses – year ending 31 December 2019 (see link below)                                                                                          
https://register-of-charities.charitycommission.gov.uk/charity-search/-/charity-details/204281 

Cllr Veitch proposed adoption of the above accounts, seconded by Cllr Hogben, carried unanimously 

 

Community Land Trust 

Christine Eden Chair of the Marshfield Community Land Trust gave an update on the progress made. 

(Summary notes on file) She also thanked everyone for their support. 

The Chair thanked Christine for her report and the continued time the MCLT were putting into this 

important project. 

 

Sustainable Marshfield 

Peter Woodward gave an overview of the issues being brought to resident’s attention by the awareness 

raising activities undertaken by the group. (Copy on file) 

The Chair thanked Peter for his report and his attendance and updates at the Parish Council Meetings. 

 

Marshfield Community Centre Association 

Cllr Brooks gave an update of the plans for refurbishment of the Community Centre hallway and Toilets 

and looks forward to opening up to the public again soon. (Copy on file) 

The Chair thanked Cllr Brooks for her report and extended thanks to all the volunteers who help with the 

Community Centre. 

 

Matters for Discussion  

 None 

Date of next Annual Parish Meeting 

To be confirmed. 

 

The meeting closed at 7.40 p.m. 

https://register-of-charities.charitycommission.gov.uk/charity-search/-/charity-details/204281

